
 
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Mark Beggs, Manager of Roads and Parks 

Department: Public Works 

Date of Report: November 3, 2020 

Report Number: PW-29-20 

Subject: Omira St. (Tuttle Av. to End) alternating parking 

Recommendation 

 That the report of the Manager of Roads and Parks dated November 3, 2020 (PW-29-

20) regarding implementing alternating parking on Omira St. from Tuttle Av. to End BE 

APPROVED; and that a corresponding By-Law BE PREPARED and brought back to 

Council at a future date. 

Report 

The Town has received a request to remove the existing “No Parking” signs on Omira 

St.   The subject section of Omira St. is from Tuttle Av. to the end. The concerns 

expressed in the request are lack of parking available on the street.  

Administration has had an opportunity to review this situation. The current “No Parking 

Signs” were installed in the past to discourage parking on the whole street (both sides) 

of patrons from the Malden Rd commercial area.  Since the commercial usages on 

Malden Rd have changed, some on street parking can now be allowed.  

The solution is to implement alternating parking in this location. Therefore, the 

recommendation is to implement alternating parking on Omira St. from Tuttle Av to the 

end. 

The current description in the “Parking By-Law” on Omira will need to be amended, and 

a new By-Law to be added at an appropriate time. 

Consultations 

For situations such as this, Public Works has discussed alternating parking solutions 

with emergency services. As such, both LaSalle Police and LaSalle Fire have also 
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expressed concurrence with this recommendation of alternating parking to ensure 

vehicles and equipment can easily access the area in the event of an emergency. 

The residents on this section of Omira have been mailed a letter stating that this report 

was to be heard at tonight’s Council meeting. 

Financial Implications 

The cost to install the signs will come from the approved 2020 budget. 

Prepared By: 

 

Mark Beggs 
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Link to Strategic Goals 

 Enhancing organizational excellence 

 Sustain strong public services and infrastructure 

 Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town 

 Grow and diversify the local economy  

 Build on our high-quality of life 

Communications 

 Not applicable 

 Website 

 Social Media 

 News Release 

 Local Newspaper 

 Bids & Tenders 

 Notification pursuant to the Planning Act 

Notifications 

Notifications were mailed out to affected homeowners on Omira Street from Tuttle 
Avenue to end.  
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: PW-29-20 Omira Alternating Parking.docx 

Attachments: - Omira Alternating Parking.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Nov 13, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Joe Milicia 


